
Class of ’64, 60th Reunion - 6/14/24
ATTENTION:  CLASS OF 1964

We are  approaching the  60th anniversary  of  our  graduaƟon
from Isaac LiƩon High School.  We on the Reunion CommiƩee
are excited to be working on this important event and want to
be sure we reach as many of our classmates as possible with a
reservaƟon form and all the details.  We will be sending out
emails to those of you who have provided one to us and will
mail  via  USPS  to  those  for  whom  have  no  known  email.
Please take a few minutes to be sure we have your current
informaƟon by going to the website at  www.isaacliƩon.com
and click  on  the  Classes  tab,  then click  on our  class,  1964.
Scroll  down to  your  name to check your  informaƟon.   Any
changes can be sent to Kay Rayner Cunningham via her email,
kayc1107@comcast.net, or phone her at (615)788-0060.  

We look forward to seeing all of you there.


